
 

 

 

 

ASX/MEDIA RELEASE 19 July, 2013 

 

 

REMINDER ON CLOSING OF FUND RAISING AT $0.015 
 

 
 
Shareholders and investors are reminded that the current fund raising pursuant to 

the Prospectus dated 3 July 2013 is due to close on the 22 July 2013 for shareholders 

and for public investors on the 29 July 2013.  

 

Application forms for shareholders accompanied the Prospectus that was mailed 

earlier this month and public investors can obtain a copy of the “Public Offer 

Application Form” from the Prospectus which can be down loaded from the “Home” 

page on Company’s website www.jaguarminerals.com.au  

 

Should there be any queries in relation to the application forms please contact our 

share registry, Security Transfer Registrars Pty Ltd by phone (08) 9315 2333, fax (08) 

9315 2233 email registrar@securitytransfer.com.au 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Lynton McCreery 

Company Secretary 

 

Level 1, 703 Murray Street, West Perth, WA 6005 

PO Box 180, West Perth, WA, 6872 

Ph: +61 (0)8 9485 0911 

Fx: +61 (0)8 9485 0955 

Email: admin@jaguarminerals.com.au 

Website: www.jaguarminerals.com.au 

 

 


